This bill would place an undue burden on any law abiding gun owner! To hold a seller accountable for the actions of a buyer 2
years AFTER the sale is simply unfathomable. Should we hold our local grocery store responsible for any/all foods sold, for 2 years
after the date of sale? You can see how this is utterly stupid! | and all law abiding gun owners take the responsibility of
owning/storing any firearm VERY seriously. | am physically handicapped and bought my gun for self protection, it would take Police
at least 5 minutes to get "on scene" - What would | do during that time with my (or my families) life being threatened? Again, this bill
would create an undue burden on the law abiding, while doing NOTHING to the criminal. Please oppose this billl Thank you for
reading this testimony.

Sincerely,

Mitch Hosford



